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March 11, 2020 

 

We are closely monitoring the evolving novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) updates.  In an abundance of 
caution, the Lexington Clinic has activated the following vendor restrictions until further notice to 
protect our patients, staff and communities. 

 

1. Vendor representatives are not permitted in patient care areas or patient treatment areas 
unless specifically approved by the administrative staff of the department.  For the ambulatory 
surgery centers, please contact Ashley Karathanasis at (859) 258-4600 or akara@lexclin.com.  
For all other facilities and/or departments, please contact the manager.   
 

2. All vendor representatives must call for an appointment, and if not an essential business 
partner, will be asked to call back at a later date to reschedule.    
 

Please know these precautions are to ensure your safety and the safety of our patients, staff and 
communities.  These restrictions will remain in place until further notice. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Cari Scordo 

Purchasing Director  
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